6 TAY SAIL TRAINING ASSOCIATION (AN412-2004)

The Committee’s approval is requested for the transfer of two Buzz sailing dinghies from the
Communities Department to Tay Sail Training Association.

These dinghies were originally purchased by Tayside Region with assistance from the Lottery.
The Tay Sail Training Association is prepared to take on the costs of insurance and maintenance of
the boats and this will ensure that they are used for the purposes intended, while relieving Dundee

City Council of ongoing costs of maintaining the boats.

The economic value of the two boats concerned is estimated at £2,400.
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